
Owasco Lake report for FLRWA 7/18/22

1)  Ann Robson was elected President of OWLA in our June Annual meeting.  Ann’s email
address is ann_robson@owla.org.

2)  OWLA was voted Non-Profit of the Year 2022 by the Cayuga County Chamber of Commerce.
An awards ceremony was held with media coverage.

3)  Stream sampling is continuing to support the Owasco Lake Watershed modeling program.

4)  Outreach and Education is active in the Moravia and Auburn school districts.  Watershed and
water quality are featured.

5)  HAB Surveillance monitoring started on 7/11/22 with 25 zones around Owasco Lake.

6)  OWLA has completed our spring HWA survey and treatment program.  A total of 6,328
hemlocks have been treated during the Fall 2021 and Spring 2022 period.  The Spring 2022
effort treated 2811 hemlocks at a cost of $49,950 or $17.41 per tree.

Submitted by Peter Rogers, OWLA


